
 

 

 

 
 

 

10th February 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a short performance of songs to celebrate Valentine’s 

Day and the end of this half term. 

This will be held on Thursday 17th February in the Nursery garden. 

The morning performance will be held at 11.15am and those who are able to attend, 

can take their children home afterwards.  

The afternoon performance will be at the beginning of the session at approximately 

12.45pm and children will then be taken back into Nursery until the normal finishing 

time.  

Parents will be able to access the Nursery garden via the green gate that leads to the 

KS1 playground. 

Whilst on site we would appreciate it if parents could maintain social distance and 

wear masks unless exempt. 

We hope to see you there!  

 

The Nursery Team 

 


